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I have had the benefit of voting by mail for many years here in Oregon.  I do not have 

to worry about transportation to an election booth.  People who are housebound or 

cannot be near a polling place on a specific date can still exercise their right to vote 

with the very easy to use vote-by-mail system.  Changing this is going backwards in 

the democratic goal of making the ability to vote easy for our citizens. 

 

I urge all legislators to vote against SB20. 


